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October 15, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Earlier today, I informed you that one (1) seventh grade student was confirmed as 
positive for COVID-19.  This evening, I was notified that two (2) additional 
students have tested positive for COVID-19, a tenth grade student and a twelfth 
grade student, bringing today’s total for positive COVID-19 cases to three (3). 
 
If your son/daughter is a classmate of the students who tested positive for 
COVID-19, you have received another notice with additional information. 
 
I respectfully request that you review our healthy COVID-19 safety protocols with 
your children, namely, the importance of maintaining six (6) feet social distance, 
the importance of wearing a mask when in public, and the importance of frequent 
hand sanitization and/or frequent washing of hands with soap and water.  It is 
crucial that our students follow these important safety protocols not only when 
they are in class and at school, but at all times. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


